Auburn Riverside High School
2024-2025 LAP Program

School-Parent Compact
Reaching Every R.A.V.E.N.

For all students enrolled at ARHS in LAP. The School-Parent Compact is a state requirement for a
LAP school, so your participation is greatly appreciated.

Parent Understanding:

I will ask my child each day about their progress in school.

I will expect my child to attend school every day and to participate in class activities.

I will read the student learning plan and engage in communication with the teacher by completed the SLP at the
designated windows.

Student Understanding:
I will participate in class, including attending every day.

I will work diligently on my assignments in my LAP class.
I will complete assessments at school in a timely fashion.

Teacher/LAP School Coordinator Understanding:

We will provide student/parent feedback on school progress.

We will maintain open lines of communication.

We will provide a Student Learning Plan with Goals as part of the LAP school program.

We will mail home the Student Learning Plan with Goal Review at timely windows throughout the school year.

Giovanni Caoagdan-Trivino

LAP School Coordinator

Nondiscrimination Statement.Auburn School District complies with all federal rules and regulations and does not illegally discriminate on the basis of age; gender; race; color; creed; religion; national origin (including
language); sex; sexual orientation including gender expression or identity; honorably discharged veteran or military status; the presence of any sensory, mental, or physical disability; the use of a trained dog guide or service
animal; and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups.

Inquiries regarding compliance procedures may be directed to: Daman Hunter at (253) 931-4932, Title IX Officer and Section 504, ADA, and Civil Rights Compliance Coordinator.



